
 

The Church Buildings Council is aware that the National Association of Local Councils has recently circulated a briefing note in which they re-

state their belief that the 1894 Local Government Act prevents parish councils from spending money on churches. This document lays out the

views of the Church Buildings Council on this matter.

The Church Buildings Council, following legal advice, has concluded that the provisions of the Localism Act 2011 and the Local Government Act

1972 allow for all local authorities, including Parish Councils, to contribute to the upkeep of church property under certain circumstances –

mainly related to the public benefit achieved.

A comprehensive guidance document is available below
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